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17th October 2019 

 
 

Foundation Stage Pantomime – Wednesday 5th February  
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our topic ‘Once Upon a Time’, Foundation Stage pupils will be watching the Pantomime 
‘Cinderella’. We have invited in a fantastic company who will perform the show within the school hall.  
 
The show begins at 1:30pm and will end before the end of the day. Reception and afternoon nursery 
children will come to school as normal. The morning Nursery children are to be collected as normal 
at 11:30 and then brought back to school at 1:00pm for the show. All children will be collected as 
normal from their classrooms, at the normal time.   

 
There will also be the opportunity for pupils to be photographed by school which may be used on 
internal displays and the school blog. Please indicate below whether you consent to this. 
 
The cost of this show is £7 and can be paid via you ParentPay account. Whilst this is a voluntary 
contribution, we reserve the right to cancel the trip if it becomes financially unviable. Payments must 
be no later than 20th December 2019. 
 
 
If the trip is cancelled and you have made a payment you will receive a full refund. 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Scurfield 
Foundation Stage Leader 
 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 
Foundation Stage Pantomime 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in this school event: 
 

Pupil’s Name: ________________________________________________ 
 

 
I intend to contribute to this trip              I give permission for my child to be     
                                                                photographed during this event. 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):_______________________________________________  
 

 
Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 24th October 

 
 


